
  

Sun Yat-sen University Zhuhai Campus, No. 2, 
Daxue Road, High-tech District. Zhuhai, 

Guangdong Province, China 
https://ifcen.sysu.edu.cn/win2023 

win2023@mail.sysu.edu.cn 
 

 
Dear all, 
 

Welcome everyone to participate in this year's WIN2023 conference, your attendance is 
our honor.  The conference will be held from July 3rd to 8th, with July 2 being the arrival day 
for participants and on-site registration and distribution of conference materials starting on this 
day. 

 
This letter serves to remind you of the following: 
 
(1) Attendees can now book their flights or train tickets in advance to the conference 

venue in Zhuhai, and travel information can be found at 
https://ifcen.sysu.edu.cn/win2023/?location=travel2venue. 

 
(2) Attendees who have been invited to make presentations at the conference and those 

who have submitted abstracts on the Indico can now prepare their respective reports and posters.  
So far, no abstracts have been rejected by the conference.  If an abstract is rejected in the future, 
the submitter will be notified separately. The conference agenda will be updated in real-time 
at https://ifcen.sysu.edu.cn/win2023/?location=timetable. 

 
(3) Attendees who are concerned about online payment can refer to 

https://indico.ihep.ac.cn/event/18269/page/1543-how-to-pay-registration-fee. 
 
(4) We have established a WeChat group for the conference, and attendees with WeChat 

accounts can scan the QR code shown at https://indico.ihep.ac.cn/event/18269/page/1544-
wechat-chat-group-for-win2023 to join the group.   This group will be used to send some real-
time messages during the WIN2023 conference and provide social channels for attendees. 

 
If you have any other questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

win2023@mail.sysu.edu.cn. 
 
Best regards, 
The WIN2023 LOC 
June 6, 2023 
 


